
In  the  Aftermath  of  GDPR,
California  Passes  Consumer
Privacy Act of 2018
Software companies are still taking steps to comply with the
European  Union’s  General  Data  Privacy  Regulation  (“GDPR”),
which just recently went into effect, but they now are facing
the prospect of having to comply with a law closer to home:
California’s New Consumer Privacy Act of 2018.  The Silicon
Valley Software Law Blog discusses this development at the
following blogpost:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/in-aftermath-of-gdpr-c
alifornia-passes-consumer-privacy-act-of-2018/
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